
 

Staffing changes 

In July, Mrs Hunter and Mr McNulty are starting a new chapter in 

their lives as they have decided to retire and enjoy some quality 

time with their families. While they will both be greatly missed we 

wish them both lots of luck and remind them that they will always 

be a part of St Martin’s family. 

Because of this we will be welcoming two new members of staff into 

our school. 

Miss Higham and Mr Scott will begin on the 1st of September and we 

are super excited to have them as part of the team. They are both 

great teachers and bring with them plenty of enthusiasm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SUMMER TERM – Friday 30th April

Warm weather safety 

As the warmer weather begins 

please make sure that you put sun 

cream on the children and they come 

into school with a refillable water 

bottle. 

 

 

Uniform  

Now we will be entering the summer 

term just a reminder of the uniform 

 Purple & white checked 

dresses/shorts /skirts 

 Grey shorts/skirts 

 White or purple polos 

 White or grey socks  

 Black shoes (Velcro preferred) 

 

Even though we encourage children to 

be individuals please keep colouring of 

hair for holiday times.  

 

 

 

St Martin’s  

Superstars 

Well done to everyone who got a certificate 
this week.  

Purple Tie certificates are given for children 
who embody our rules of being Kind 

Respectful and Responsible.  

Yr Reception- Kai A & Mila W Amelia F  

Year 1 – Oscar H and Penelope J Oliver P   

Year 2 – Gabby M and Jessica B Roman B 

Year 3 – Matilda R and Tyler L Macie B 

Year 4 – Isobel M Jack W 

Year 5 – Reya S & Dexter M Bobby S 

Year 6 – Nathan S & Finley H Alissa J 

 
 

Cancer Research Race for Life 

 

We are very excited to tell you that as a school 

we are taking part in Cancer Research’s Race 

for life. Cancer is such an awful illness that has 

impacted so many of our lives so I know you will 

agree that this is a very worthy cause. We will 

be holding our race on 26th May 2021 (weather 

permitting)  

We have set up a fundraising page which can be 

found below and as a school we are hoping the 

raise £1000. Children will also be bringing home 

sponsor forms. 

https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/s

t-martins-catholic-primary 

Any donations will be gratefully received.  

Thank you for your support. 

 

 

 

Attendance 

Year R – 87% 5 lates  

Year 1 – 95% 10 lates  

Year 2 – 77% 5 lates 

Year 3 – 96% 5 lates 

Year 4 – 96% 8 lates 

Year 5 – 97% 4 lates 

Year 6 – 76% 2 lates 

Well done to Y5 who are the 

winners this week.  

Anyone who comes into school 

after 9.05am is marked as late. 

Please try to be an attendance  
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